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211th A Guide Unit Newsletter March 2004
Dear Guides and Parents,

Welcome to the Easter newsletter of the 211th A Guide unit!  
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RECRUITMENT

We’re looking for adult (over 18) helpers to join our unit.  Helpers can be male or female, and you can give as much or as little time as you are able.  We need help with supervising activities and testing badges.  If you’re interested, please contact Kim (07773090719).
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TERM DATES

Guides will finish for the holidays on 25th March and begin again on 22nd April at 7.45pm.  We ask that subs are paid in one lump this term (£9), and we hope to continue this practice in the future.
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GANGSHOW FUN DAY
A fun day at Headquarters (33 Melville Street) from 2-5pm on Sunday 28th March is a great chance to find out more about auditioning for this year’s Gangshow, and get a bit of help with dance, song and drama, just turn up.
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AUDITIONS

Sunday 30th May, St Anne’s Church, Kaimes Road.  1.30pm for 10 years and 3.30pm 11years+.  You must be enrolled as a Guide by the dress rehearsal date, 15th November.
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INTERNATIONAL CAMP
We hope to see you all at International Camp at Fordell Firs from 1-8th August.  Guides interested in going should submit their forms as soon as possible.  Guides should have 2 nights camp experience before attending International camp.  If you do not have this experience, you can go to either weekend camp on 14th-16th or 28th-30th May.  Either Kim or Jenny will be at these camps working on our camp licence qualifications.
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QUEEN’S GUIDE AWARD

Both Kim and Jenny have started work towards the Queen’s Guide Award. The award is open to all senior section members. This is the highest award in Guiding, encompassing leadership, teamwork and outdoors skills.  We hope to complete our awards over 2-3 years, so watch out for our events and progress.
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WEBSITE

Check out our website, with all the latest news and events.

http://geocities.com/guides211tha 

Our website has a fully functional message board and live chatroom!  To access this, you need a password and username.  To get access, fill in an Acceptable Use Policy, and return it to Kim.  These are available to download from the site or from Kim at meetings.  Everybody must fill in a form to gain access; this ensures the safety of everyone using the message board and chatroom.
We wish everyone a great Easter holiday.
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